
 

 

October 9, 2023 

Pang H. Yang 
Deputy Director/Department Head 
Ramsey County Library 
Administrative Office 
4560 N. Victoria Street 
Shoreview, MN 55126 
 

Re: grant for furniture for the Rotary Reading Room in the children’s section of the 
Ramsey County Library in Roseville, MN 

 
Dear Ms. Yang: 
 
I am happy to report that Roseville Rotary Club has obtained funding for the purchase of the 
cabinets, tables, and chairs described in the enclosed list. Based on the prices and shipping costs that 
we were previously provided, the full amount that we will reimburse to Ramsey County Library is 
$18,870.48. The sources of the funds are:  
 
Roseville Rotary Club:   $4,575.48 
Prior Lake Rotary Club: $   $2,000.00 
Lakeville Rotary Club: $   $1,000.00 
N. St. Paul/Maplewood/Oakdale Rotary: $1,000.00 
Stillwater Sunrise Rotary Club:  $   500.00 
Arden Hills/Shoreview Rotary Club:  $   500.00 
White Bear Lake Rotary Club:  $   500.00 
New Brighton/Mounds View Rotary:  $   250.00 
The Rotary Foundation:   $8,545.00 
 
The furniture is intended for use at RCL-Roseville in the Rotary Reading Room. My understanding 
is that you will purchase the furniture from the vendor and will request reimbursement after the 
purchase by providing us with the paid invoice and/or receipt. Please send that documentation to me 
at brad@kirscherlawfirm.com. You have also agreed to cooperate with Rotary’s grant reporting and 
any financial audit to which Roseville Rotary Club is subjected. 
 
       Sincerely, 
    
enclosure      /s/ Brad Kirscher  
      Chair, Grants Committee 
      Roseville Rotary Club 

ROSEVILLE ROTARY CLUB 
1700 Highway 36 West 

Suite 820, Rosedale Tower 
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